
 

 

  

 

April 23, 2024 

Enterprise Solar Connection – Project update 

You are receiving this letter because you are near the Enterprise Solar Connection, and we want to provide 
you with an update about a proposed change to this project.  

Project background 

AltaLink has approval to connect Enterprise Solar GP Inc.’s solar project to the grid by: 
• modifying two structures on the 161L transmission line located in SW-26-16-25-W4 
• installing optical grounding wire (OPGW) on the two modified structures 
• temporarily adding guy wires on the two structures, which will be removed once construction is 

completed 

The project is located in Vulcan County, approximately five kilometres southwest of the Town of Vulcan. 
The Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC) approved AltaLink’s project for construction on October 29, 2021. 

Proposed addition of a new steel pole 

Based on further engineering, one of the structures we proposed to modify will now be altered from a 
single-pole to a two-pole structure. We will accomplish this by adding one new steel pole next to the 
existing structure. The new steel pole will be approximately 30 metres tall.  

This new steel pole is proposed to be located on private property, approximately three metres outside the 
road allowance and will be within Enterprise Solar GP Inc.’s approved right-of-way. Please see the map 
included with this letter for more detail. 

As a result of this proposed addition, we will be filing an amendment to our project previously approved by 
the AUC. 

Anticipated project schedule 

File project amendment with AUC May 2024 
Start construction if amendment is approved November 2024 
Complete construction July 2025 

Although we attempt to follow the anticipated project schedule, it is subject to change. We will continue to provide you with 
updated schedule information. 

  



   

Contact us 

We are available to address any questions or concerns you may have. Please contact us at 
stakeholderrelations@altalink.ca or 1-877-267-1453. Further information about this project and maps are 
available on www.altalink.ca/projects. 

Sincerely, 

Kris Gladue 

Manager, Stakeholder Engagement 


